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SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION 

 

DATE:               September 27, 2017 

 

MATERIAL EVENT:    Name Change and Reverse Stock Split         

 

Our majority shareholder and our board of directors approved an amendment to our Articles of 

Incorporation for the purpose of approving a reverse split of one to one thousand in which each 

shareholder will be issued one common share in exchange for every one thousand common shares of their 

currently issued common stock.   

 

Prior to approval of the reverse split we had a total of 90,697,101,862 issued and outstanding shares of 

common stock, par value $0.001.  On the effective date of the reverse split, we will have a total of 

90,697,102 issued and outstanding shares of common stock, par value $0.0001.  New stock certificates 

will be issued upon surrender of the shareholders’ old certificates. 

 

In addition, our board of directors and majority shareholders approved a name change to Deep Green 

Waste & Recycling, Inc. 

 

In connection with the reverse split and name change, we have the following new CUSIP number: 

24373L 102. We have submitted the required information to FINRA and received a market effective date 

of September 27, 2017. Our common stock will be quoted under the symbol “CRTCD” for a period of 20 

trading days. After 20 trading days, our common stock will trade under the symbol “DGWR” that more 

resembles our new name. 
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Investor Relations 

Max Khan 

646-889-3947 

Max.khan@deepgreenwaste.com 
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